
FEBRUARY NEWSLETTER ROOM 

Dear Families,


Can you believe it is March? I am so grateful for the longer 
daylight and the buds in trees! If you have not yet met with 
me, please let me know when you would like to meet.


February was filled with work and field trips and some COVID. Fifth and 
sixth graders had a blast at MOSS. Thank you, Mick and Mysti for being 
chaperones! The fourth graders had COVID exposure so we are still working on 
rescheduling field trips. We celebrated the full moon on Valentine’s Day. 
Fourth are working on fractions and early civilizations. Fifth are working 
on decimals, square roots and the Middle Ages. Sixth graders are working on 
cube roots, percentages, and the Civil War. 


🎁 🎈 Happy Birthday to:🎂 	 	 	 Worm Moon🌕  
Henry Silvester	 	 March 25	 	 New Moon 	 	 March 2


	 	 	 	 	 	 	    Full Moon	 	 March 18th


Field Trip - 

Celebration Park	 	    March 31st


Look out for ingredients for our full moon celebration.

IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS

(For more information see school wide newsletter)


Progress Reports	 	 	  	 	 March 4th (due March 11th)

Inside Out Day	 	 	 	 	 March 11th

Half Day 	 	 	 	 	 	 March 18th

Spring Break—No School	 	 	 	 March 21-25
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IMPORTANT CLASSROOM DATES AND REMINDERS




